
 

 

 

 

 

 

   April 22nd, 2021 

 

 CONTINUATION OF ONLINE CLASSES 

Circular No. bbpsnb/cir/2021-22/0004 

GREETINGS FROM BBPS, NEELBAD!! 

DEAR PARENTS 

 
The positive feedback received for the ongoing digital classes has left us overwhelmed. You are hereby informed 

that online classes shall continue to take place as per schedule. We believe that during this tumultuous period, the 

continuation of teaching and learning activities would not only allow children to orient themselves towards 

academics, bridging any possible gaps, but would also enable them to sail through the chaos of the outside world. 

Virtual classes are a medium for children to keep themselves gainfully occupied and form fulfilling bonds with 

their teachers as well as peers.  

To ensure an unhindered access to education, the school has also initiated an internal process for providing a 

suitable stream to the students of Class X and promoting them to Class XI. Subject allotment shall be done 

provisionally, based on an objective criterion developed for the assessment of the academic aptitude of learners. A 

comprehensive list with respective subjects allocated to the student shall be released by the school and online 

classes for Class XI shall commence shortly.  

We hope that the painstaking efforts taken by the school shall find appreciation at your end. Inspite of themselves 

being afflicted and saddled with the responsibility of COVID stricken family members, teachers have facilitated 

meaningful learning experiences to children in these disruptive times. The school is committed to put the needs of 

the learners above all else. We rely on your unrelenting support and cooperation for the fulfilment of our collective 

vision. 

 

 

  

 

  Regards 

  Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

  Principal 


